Telegercwgo Port Blair

5. GANESAN,
PRINCIPAL ENGINEER & D. 0. No. UJS\ =N (D(_. ‘
EX-OFFiC - SECRETARY ANDAMAN AND NICOBAR ADMINISTRATION

v PUBLIC WORKS DEPARTMENT
BBRT BLAIR

Dated the g December, 1982,

Dear Shri Padmanabhan,

Kindly refer to your d.o. letter
No. 1-324/82-TW dated the 30th/2nd December,
1982 regarding construction of A.T.Road beyond
87 KMs. Detailed comments have already been
sent to Shri L. Mewa Lall, Director of Tribal
Welfare vide this office d,o, letter No, WS-
3=1(1)/PE/82/665 dated the 30th November, 1982,

Yours sincerely,

Lo

(S. GANESAN) & ™4,

Shri R. Padmanabhan,

Development Commissioner,
Andaman & Nicobar Administration,
EORT BLAIR,



